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Milly Southworth

From: danielvalko@hotmail.co.uk

Sent: 26 May 2021 10:23

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Obstruction on York Road
Attachments: PXL_20210526_090120147 jpg

I'm sure you are aware that York Road is notorious for difficulty in access and parking. However at 10am
today 26/05/21 1 encountered parking that would cause an obstruction to emergency vehicles. 1 drive a van
that is the same size as an ambulance and I can usually go through York Road. Today I could not. Although
it is impossible to say which of the two vehicles arrived second, it is impossible to pass between the two in a
vehicle the same size as an ambulance. It is of particular concern because the customer I was delivering to
has had to call an ambulance out for themselves due to a serious incident in recent years.

Please can you forward this to any relevant party.
I have attached a photo for your reference.
Kind regards

Daniel Valko, Sainsburys online delivery driver.







